
Pre-Implementation stakeholders Sensitization Programme 

Department of Community & Family Medicine, AIIMS, Bhubaneswar has taken up a project titled 

“Techno-managerial support and Capacity Building of Facility and Community Level Stakeholders for 

Implementation of Indian Newborn Action Plan (INAP), Integrated Action Plan against Pneumonia and 

Diarrhoea (IAPPD) and new Maternal Health (MH) Guidelines in nine districts of Odisha” which aims 

at decreasing the maternal and neonatal mortality. The project will be implemented in nine districts 

of Odisha. On 7th November, 2016 a pre-Implementation stake holders sensitization programme was 

held in the conference room of the Director’s office to sensitize all the stakeholders which included 

the faculty members, senior residents from Dept. of Obst & Gynaecology, Paediatrics, Neonatology, 

& CM & FM. 

Prof. (Dr.) Geetanjali Batmanabane, the Director, AIIMS, Bhubaneswar, Ms. Yumi Bae, the Chief of 

Field Office UNICEF. Prof. (Dr.) Vikas Bhatia, Dean cum PI of the project. Dr. Ashish Sen, Child Health 

Consultant, Dr. Prasamt Saboth Consultant NHM Odisha, Dr. Lingaraj Pradhan consultant Capital 

hospital, Dr. B Sarangi Consultant SIHFW Odisha, faculty members, senior residents & junior residents 

from the above mentioned departments attended the program. 
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